

Welcome to Nursery

We would like to welcome all our new children and our returning children. We are sure they will all have an amazing year with us.

Topics this half term.

This half term our topic is 'Nursery Rhymes' and some of the songs that we will be focusing on are 'Humpty Dumpty', 'Incy Wincy Spider', 'Row, Row, Row Your Boat' and 'Miss Polly Had a Dolly'. All these songs can be found on line. If you would like a copy for home, please let us know.

We will also be focusing on helping the children to settle into Nursery and introducing them to all of the new areas and toys.

In Numeracy we will be looking at Number Rhymes such as 'Five Little Speckled Frogs', 'Five Little Men in a Flying Saucer' and 'Five Currant Buns'. This involves counting up to 5 and starting to use our fingers to help with our counting. Please share these Nursery Rhymes with your child at home, encouraging them to use their fingers to count.

Books home

During the term, your child will be given a sharing book to take home and enjoy. Books will be changed weekly on Fridays. It is important that you share this book with your child, helping to develop new vocabulary.

Attendance

Our door opens at 8:45am and closes at 8.55am. Any children that arrive after this time will have to go to the main office and wait with their parents until staff are able to collect them. This is to help minimise disruptions during learning time. It is important that your child is arriving on time continuously throughout the year to help support their learning and development. Nursery finishes at3:10pm. We open earlier than the main school building to allow time for parents to collect Nursery children first. If your child is going to be absent from school, you must inform the office on the morning of the absence.





If you would like any more information on our attendance policy, please speak to one of the class teachers.

Meet the team

Nursery 1 - Mrs Alam, Mrs Bryer and Mrs Smith

Nursery 2 - Mr Walker, Mrs Bryer and Mrs Smith

Nursery 3 - Miss Winkler

Please follow our Facebook page to keep up to date with events and news.

https://www.facebook.com/briscoelane/

The Nursery Team.

